From: Federation Publishers <fpbaindia@gmail.com>
Sent: Fri, 21 Dec 2013 16:04:45

To: "varad g. kundar” <varadk11@rediffmail. com:
Subject: Re: Anti-Piracy Department

Dear Sir,

In response to your aforementionad mail, you are advised to report the matter to the police station of your works jurisdiction under Copyright Act, 1957, amended as Copyright
(amendment) Act, 2012, for infringement of your copyright, Police has the power to raid and seize the articles in question. In Delhi, the matter can also be reported to:-

(i) DCP Crime
PHQ, I.P. Estate, New Delhi
Ph. No. 011-23490466

(ii) OCP (Economic Offences Wing)
PHQ, New Delhi
Ph. No. 011-23747204
Thanking you,

For, FPBAI

Arunjit Singh
Hony. Joint Secretary



